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3rd November 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to inform you that our Headteacher Mr James Edwards is unable to work at present. 

This has been the case since early September and Mrs Kerry Hewer and Mrs Laura Bonney have 
been acting Headteacher’s, supported by Mrs Deborah Pargeter MBE, Headteacher at Tithe Farm 
Primary School and our School Improvement Advisor, Elaine Vokes, from Central Bedfordshire 
Council. 

As it is likely that Mr Edwards will not be returning before Christmas, we are formalising these 
arrangements, where Mrs Pargeter will be Interim Executive Headteacher and will be in school 
for two days a week and Mrs Hewer and Mrs Bonney will be acting deputy heads. 
 
The Board have every confidence in the interim senior leadership team and we are working with 
the Local Authority to ensure that they are given the support required to maintain the smooth 
running of the school. 

If you have any questions about school matters, do not hesitate to contact them. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Jackie Mew   
Chair of Governors 

 
 

 
 


